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Minutes of the Upton Cemetery Commission for December  18, 2014 

 

Meeting called to order at 06:33 PM in lower lever conference room at town hall with members 

 Joseph McMahon 

 Robert Richard 

 Glenn Fowler 

Attending 

Chair introduced Fire Chief Ron Goodale and Ex Fire Chief Robert Prentices as sponsors of a proposal to 

improve the Firemen’s Memorial at Lakeview Cemetery. The proposal would: 

 Build a wall along the edge of the road. 

 Raise the planting bed about 18 to 24 inches 

 Improve the soil so plants could thrive 

The Commission discussed the issues of grave locations, etc. but tentatively agreed the plan should 

proceed to a finished design proposal after the commission completes research on existing grave 

locations to insure there is no interference and report to Mr. Prentice as to their collective opinion after 

an onsite review of conditions. 

The  commission received and reviewed recent cemetery transactions for posting to the records 

The commission received mail from the Town Hall Mail Room 

On a motion to adjourn at 8:00 PM the consensus was unanimous. 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

Glenn Fowler, Commission Secretery 
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